
 
 

 
 
 
         
                                       

 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Introduction…  March 
started out pleasantly 
as we were in school 
and having in-person 
learning. But, midway 
through, we were back 
to online learning. L I 
look forward to the day 
when we don’t have to 
have online lessons 
again! 
 
In English Language,  
we continued learning 
and improving our 
written and oral 
grammar skills through 
daily language 
practice. We also 
continued spelling 
lessons and writing 
sentences with the 
spelling words. We read 
the book, “The 
Titanic…Lost and 
Found” and completed 
activities related to it. 
We then began 
reading the book,  
“National Geographic 
Kids Titanic” on Epic 
Books 

(https://www.getepic.c
om/app/). On 2 March, 
we held our classroom 
Spelling Bee and then 
the school Spelling Bee 
on 9 March.  
 
In Mathematics, we 
began a unit on 
multiplication. When 
we went to online 
lessons, the learning 
continued with Khan 
Academy 
(https://www.khanaca
demy.org). When the 
students finished their 
assignments on Khan 
Academy, they were 
able to work on Course 
Mastery (either Grade 2 
or Grade 3) for practice 
on skills and concepts 
previously learned or 
new. 
 
In Social Studies, we 
continued learning 
about the world around 
us through the use of 
the CCC book and 
Google Earth. 

 
In Science, after 
finishing our study of 
the Water Cycle, we 
began a study of 
Simple Machines. 
While online, we 
utilized BrainPop and 
BrainPop Jr. to 
facilitate this learning. 
 
In Art, we expressed 
our creativity through 
an activity called 
Scribble Art.   

Happy March!  
   
Ms. Sue 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

13 April 2021 online 
parent meetings 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


